
 Library Curriculum Meeting 

Agenda, September 30, 2015 

(1:30-3:45 P.M., 6-237) 

 
 

Attendance: 

X Jared Burton X LeAnn Garrett X Paul Kittle X Emily Woolery 

 Deb Distante X Hong Guo X Pauline Swartz   

Guest:  
 

 Item Urgency Leader 
Prep 

(Read or Bring) 

Action 

(Information, Discussion, 

Decision) 

Time Needed 

1.  Approval of 5/4 Minutes      

 The 5/4 meeting minutes were approved. 

 

2.  Credo Information 

Literacy Online Course 

 EW    

 Librarians have concerns with: 

 authentication from Moodlerooms and LibGuides 

 challenges with customization 

o We do not how much customization is needed or available. 

o Other users report customization has been harder than expected. 

o Other users report delays to receiving embed codes and keys. 

 consistency of material 

 oversimplification of content 

 no plan for implementing the use of this resource 

Librarians see benefits in: 

 providing content to a large population of remote students 

 addressing cross-campus information literacy needs 

Decision: 

 We do not recommend a subscription to Credo Information Literacy Online Course (Yes-2; No-3; Undecided-1).  This 

information will be forwarded to the faculty at the next library department meeting for final decision. 

 We will continue to investigate the content and obtain other perspectives. 

 

 



3.  Library Workshops  PS Any updates on: 

 Biology Workshop (Emily) 

 Library Tour (Deb) 

  

 Four pilot sessions of the workshop, Understanding the Biology Lab Report, are being offered.  The first workshop will be held on 

October 1. 

No information has been shared about the Library Tour workshop. 

Action:  Emily will ask Deb to present the Library Tour workshop at our November 16 library curriculum meeting. 

 

4. 4 LIBR Course SLOs  EW    

 No report 

 

5.  Announcements      

a.  Pauline reported LIBR 1 and LIBR 1A are up for course review this year.  The deadline is May 31. 

 LeAnn reported possible increased adjunct funding will allow for selected full-time library faculty (Hong, Jared, and Pauline – with 

support from LeAnn and Meghan) to conduct outreach activities as per the Student Equity Plan.  These funds are available in Fall 

2015 only, but a proposal for additional funds can be submitted for Spring 2016.  LeAnn will confirm whether these funds are 

received. 

 

Next Meeting:  Monday, November 16 @ 1:30-3:00 P.M. 


